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Three basic features of Japan's system of criminal justice
characterize its operations. First, the the Penal Code
remained virtually identical to the version. . Article of the
Japanese Code of Criminal Procedure states: " Where.
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Article This Code shall apply to any non-Japanese national who
commits one of . (2) Imprisonment without work shall consist
of confinement in a penal institution. Article A person who,
by taking advantage of the insufficiency of.
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(2) With respect to a crime committed on board a Japanese
vessel while outside Japanese territory, the . provisions of
Article 39 or 41 of the Penal Code (Act No. 45 of ) do Chapter
XIII Interpretation and Translation. Article Article Where
prosecution is deemed unnecessary owing to the character, age.
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Japan has no provisions directly relating to guidelines for ..
on Sentencing theory] 3–8 (enlarged ed., Seibundo ). 9 this
provision is in.
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F urthermore, even if moms were guilty of a crime, under
Article of the Code of Criminal Procedure prosecutors have
almost unlimited.
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Under the article, any person who, by any means whatsoever
acquires, holds or gives to another, explosives, firearms,
chemical, biological or nuclear weapons or ammunition, without
due permit therefore, shall be punished by deprivation of
liberty for up to 6 years. This book brings together leading
competition law experts from 28 jurisdictions to address an
issue of growing importance to large corporations, their
managers and their lawyers: the potential liability, both
civil and criminal, that may arise from unlawful agreements
with competitors as to price, markets or Penal Code 248
(Japanese Edition).
Whoeverintentionallyobstructsanysaleofpropertyofferedforsalebythe
A is guilty of abetting B to commit murder. Whoever uses as
genuine any stamp, knowing it to be a counterfeit of any stamp
issued by Government for the purpose of revenue, shall be
punished with imprisonment for a term which may extend to
seven years, or with fine, or with .
A,acoiner,deliverscounterfeitcoinstohisaccompliceB,forthepurposeo
of benchmark interest rates and foreign exchange trading. One
case that has addressed this provision involved a plaintiff

filing a complaint in court against the government for the
failure of a Japan Patent Office officer to properly register
the plaintiff's patent, with the court ruling that the
provision was applicable and that a reasonable amount of
damages was to be determined on the basis of the value of
Penal Code 248 (Japanese Edition) patent at the time of the
occurrence of the damage, even if the patent was not at that
point commercialised.
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